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NOVEMBER NEWSHEET 2016
Charities

Thank you all for your generous donations to the Storehouse appeal once again. 

Thank you for your contributions to the shoeboxes for Christmas so far. Any remaining items should be sent in by Wednesday 9th November.
Many thanks also for your support to the School Halloween sale and the great turnout for the Disco through which we raised a total of £370. This will go towards materials and resources for the students. 

Christmas Fair

Our Christmas fair will be held in school on Saturday 10th December from 11am to 2pm. Please keep this date free in your calendar and send in any items you might have for the tombola, Bric-a-brac sale and the bottle pull. 
Christmas Performance
The primary Christmas performance will be on Monday 12th December (Nursery, Class 1 & class 2 parents) and Tuesday 13th December (class 3, 4 and 5 parents). This year both our performances will start at the later time of 11am. 

Christmas Outings
There will be Christmas outings organised for each class this term. The primary and post primary students will also have the fantastic experience of going to the Waterfront’s Pantomime Performance of Aladdin on either 14th, 15th or 16th December. Class teachers will send you the relevant details.

Mitchell House School Choir

The choir will be performing at various locations in the locality over the Christmas period. Please go along to see them perform at Castlecourt Friday 25th November 10am and George Best Belfast City Airport Tuesday 13th December 10am.

School Calendar

Don’t forget to check our school calendar on our website www.mitchellhouseschool.com for up and coming events. We also have a great parent’s area on our site with lots of useful signposts to activities and events which might interest you. Also make sure you are signed up to our parent mail to receive texts and emails. 
Dates for your diary
Parent and Toddler Group Tuesday 29th October 10.30-11.30

Christmas Fair Saturday 10th December (TBC)

Primary Performance 12th & 13th December

Pantomime 14th, 15th & 16th December

End of term

Our last day of term is on Tuesday 20th December when we will have a 12.30pm finish. School starts back after the new year on Tuesday 3rd January 2017. 
If you have a question or concern about anything in school, please do not hesitate to contact me – tel: 02890 768407 or e-mail me at lmatchett572@c2kni.net
